

HOLY CROSS CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL

Executive Headteacher: *Mary Collins* **Head of School:** *Catherine Mahony*

Assistant Head: Jon Foster

School Business Manager: Jean Wilson

Culverley Road, Catford, London SE6 2LD

Telephone: 020 8698 2675

Email: info@holycross.lewisham.sch.uk
Website: www.holycross.lewisham.sch.uk

24 June 2024

Dear Parents & Carers,

West Indies vs First Class County School Day Out

On Thursday 4 July Year 6 are going on a fabulous trip to the County Cricket Ground in Beckenham to see the WI vs FCC warm up match and take part in some cricket lead activities.

They will leave school around 9:30am and will travel by bus to the ground.

They should return to school around 4:00pm. We will keep you updated if this time changes.

Please send your child to school with a packed lunch (no nuts, cans or glass bottles) or if you prefer school can provide a packed lunch for them to take. School packed lunches must be ordered via ParentPay before Thursday 27 June.

The children should come to school in their PE kit and bring a hat, plenty of water and wearing suncream. They can bring extra suncream to reapply if needed.

Please give permission for your child to attend on ParentPay.

In order to go ahead with the trip, we will need a few volunteers to assist us. If you can help please indicate in the appropriate place on ParentPay by stating YES or No.

Yours Sincerely,

Mrs Mahony

Head of School

